
Shatila: 33 Years After the Massacre 

 
 

Journalist and professor Richard 

Hardigan will discuss his recent visit to 

the Palestinian refugee camp of Shatila. 

The millions of Palestinian refugees, 

created by the Nakba in 1948, have been 

largely forgotten by the world, and for 

generations they have been dreaming of 

returning to their homes. At the same 

time they have been struggling to live 

some semblance of a normal life under extremely trying conditions. 

  

For further information, call 510-227-4860 

Sunday, November 22 @7 p.m. 
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